
 
T H E  U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  C H I C A G O  

 
WORKSHOP ON CHILDREN'S  HEALTH AND PUBLIC POLICY 

 

FALL QUARTER 2001 
 
Workshops meet on Wednesdays from 12 – 1:30 p.m.  Meetings are in room W229 of the Medical 
School unless otherwise noted. Please let Angie Perez know if you plan to attend. She can be reached at 
773-702-6654 or aperez@midway.uchicago.edu.  
 
Speakers for the current quarter and copies of papers are available at: 
http://www.harrisschool.uchicago.edu/academic/childhealth.html 
 
 
October 10   
Note location: Harris School (1155 E 60th St.), Room 140B 
Robert Michael (University of Chicago, Harris Graduate School of Public Policy Studies) 
Overview of trends in teen childbearing in the US 
 
October 24 
Robert Kaestner (University of Illinois at Chicago) and 
Sanders Korenman (Baruch College) 
The effect of welfare reform on welfare use, fertility and the school enrollment of 
disadvantaged teenage girls (with Sanders Korenman) 
 
October 31 
Anne Dudley Goldblatt (MacLean Center for Clinical Medical Ethics, University of Chicago) 
How the law deals with adolescents' rights regarding sexuality 
 
November 14 
Note location: Room W719 in the Medical School 
Joe Hotz (University of California – Los Angeles, Department of Economics) 
The effects of teenage childbearing on children's accidents and parental safety behavior (with Seth 
Sanders and Mike Brien) 
 
November 28 
Lainie Ross (MacLean Center for Clinical Medical Ethics, University of Chicago) 
Stem cell research 
 
 December 12 
Sam Hellman (University of Chicago, Department of Radiation & Cellular Oncology) 
Learning from the death of a research volunteer at Johns Hopkins University 
 
This workshop is sponsored by the Irving B. Harris Graduate School of Public Policy Studies 
and the Doctor-Patient Initiative Program of the MacLean Center for Clinical Medical Ethics. 


